
West Point Consolidated School District 

Request for Proposal 

RUS GRANT 

 

West Point Consolidated School District and its partnering districts (Aberdeen School District and 

Okolona Separate School District) will be receiving bids for the RUS Grant that was awarded 

December 8, 2021. This equipment will be implemented for distance learning and telemedicine 

projects. This grant includes technology bundles and telemedicine cart/kit components. The 

technology bundles will be auctioned separately from the telemedicine component.  All software, 

shipping, delivery, training, and installation must be part of the bid.  

Technical specifications may be obtained via email anna.ward@westpoint.k12.ms.us or 

mechelle.welch@westpoint.k12.ms.us  

Specifications also can be downloaded at www.centralbidding.com.  

 

West Point Consolidated School District will accept unpriced proposals until 10:00 a.m. 

Monday, February 21, 2022, via email at mechelle.welch@westpoint.k12.ms.us and 

anna.ward@westpoint.k12.ms.us or online at www.centralauctionhouse.com. Submissions will 

be evaluated, and qualified vendors will be invited to submit priced proposals by online reverse 

auction on Wednesday, February 23, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. CST for the 

Technology Bundles and 11:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m. CST for the Telemedicine Cart/kits. 

Physical Address: 375 Commerce Street, West Point, MS 39773  

West Point Consolidated School District reserves the right to amend the specifications as 

necessary and agrees to notify all vendors that have requested technical specifications.  
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